
Dear Homeowners,
The Tremont HOA Meeting on December 15,  2018 provided the neighborhood with needed 
information about the upcoming year.

The Budget was announced and the HOA plans to budget for upcoming repairs to the pool 
bathrooms, tennis court lights and the entrance to Victoria Court.

We are moving in the right direction! 
The pool has been fixed! There are no more 
issues and it is working properly. The pool is a 
salt water pool again, and the filtration system is 
working great.

Beginning early May, we will begin preparations to 
have the pool open a week or two before the End 
of School Party May 22.  The Memorial Day party 
will take place the following Sunday, May 26.

We also bid out the landscaping service to 
Property Masters. They had the best price.

In February the neighborhood hit some snags 
with a tree falling near the tennis courts and a 
pipe bursting in the clubhouse.

A Special thanks to Greg Evans, Matt Hill and 
Wayne Rowedder. Greg and Matt cut the tree 
up and moved it to the side. Wayne stepped in 
and fixed the busted pipe.

The New Board Carries over into 2019... 
On February 10, 2019 the neighborhood had 
an election for the HOA board. The following 
volunteers have been voted in for 2019:

Jason Cumming - President
Andrea Kalli - 1st Vice President
Glenn Davis - 2nd Vice President
Natalie Rowedder - Treasurer 
Justin Gotthardt - Secretary

Volunteers Needed...
The HOA looking for some volunteers for a 
Neighborhood Work Day in May and a remodel 
of the pool bathrooms. There will be more 
information to follow.

A special thanks to Sam Shipton-Hill for 
volunteering as the event commitee lead. On 
February 9 Sam and Matt hosted the first ever 
Valentine’s Craft event. Children and adults 
were welcome and got to show their love  
for crafts. 

Stay tuned for more events that will be fun for 
the whole family. 

If you are interested in receiving the Tremont 
e-newsletter please send your email address to 
contact@tremontcommunity.com
Is someone in Tremont graduating this year.  
Please let us know by March 30, 2019 so we can 
show how proud we are. Email School and name 
of student to contact@tremontcommunity.com
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